
 

 

 

 

Dear Coaches,  

 

We hope you are getting excited for the 2021 National Dance Team Championship! 

Below are some important reminders: 

   

• By now you should have received the link to set up a time to check-in at the 
Varsity Registration Tent in Orlando.  You need to make sure you have all 
forms turned in and your balance is paid in full. Remember, you will receive 
a Disney confirmation ticket order number once you pay in full (if you have 
not done so already) for you to go and make a reservation for your group at 
one of the Theme Parks. No one will be admitted in a Disney park without a 
park reservation. 

• Varsity will not have access to Disney Theme Park passes in Orlando, all 
reservations must be made by the registration end date. Also, if you have 
team members that you have rostered and they have not registered, you 
need to make sure they do ASAP.   

 
The registration system will close TONIGHT (April 12, 2021 at midnight CST) 

in order to plan for your arrival in Orlando. No changes will be accepted on or 

after this date. If athletes are not registered by this date, they will not be able 

to compete with the team. Registrations will not be accepted in Orlando. 

 

For parents/fans who are interested in purchasing a ESPN Wide World of Sports 

Complex only ticket, the online store will be available on April 14th.  

   



 

GENERAL REMINDERS 

• All release waivers for athletes and coaches/event forms should have 
already been scanned / emailed to Grace 
Turner, gturner@varsity.com.  However, if you still have the physical copies 
with you - we strongly recommend you bring them with you to registration.   

o If for some reason you were unable to scan/email the files, please 
bring the physical copies with you to registration. Please note, we 
can only accept files via a PDF and cannot accept files from 
external links (Dropbox, Google Drive, etc.) Again, for an extra layer 
of precaution, we suggest you bring the physical copies of all of your 
event forms with you.  

• Spectator waiver forms must be turned in at registration in Orlando. 
• For general questions about your registration – your registration specialist 

is Lisa Holder, lholder@varsity.com. 

 
UDA is always here to help you on your journey to nationals. If you have any 

additional questions, please email ndtc@varsity.com. 
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